2009-2010

The Department’s Office on Homelessness and the Office of Domestic Violence were designated to receive American Recovery and Reinvestment Act of 2009 (ARRA) funds.  The Investigations Unit focused outreach efforts statewide to these two program offices.  The outreach initially involved the training of program office staff, as well as staff of Homelessness and Domestic Violence facilities, via in-person presentations.  In an effort to reach a broader audience, the Investigations Unit created a web-based training module to educate recipients of ARRA funds on their responsibilities for tracking, reporting, and segregating monies.  A total of 177 individuals have completed the web-based training module.

2010-2011

The Department’s Office on Homelessness and the Office of Domestic Violence were designated to receive American Recovery and Reinvestment Act of 2009 (ARRA) funds.  During fiscal year 2009-2010, the Investigations Unit created a web-based training module to educate recipients of ARRA funds on their responsibilities for tracking, reporting, and segregating monies.   A total of 16 individuals completed the web-based training module during fiscal year 2010-2011.

